
  
 

 

 

 

Dear WCA Family,         

  

Just a few days ago, my wife and I celebrated our 25th wedding anniversary. It was a lot of fun to walk down 

memory lane and talk about the many experiences we have shared during a quarter of a century. This year, Wake 

Christian Academy is celebrating a great milestone as we enjoy our 50th anniversary. Celebrating this special event 

has caused many folks to be a little nostalgic while reminiscing about the school’s progress. Your time at Wake 

Christian Academy may have begun this year, or you may be the third generation of your family to attend, but it is 

clear that God has blessed our school. 

 

Since 2010, WCA families, alumni, and friends have invested $ 563,266.82 through the Annual Fund to expand our 

academic resources and improve our school’s facilities. This investment has allowed our school to continually work 

towards our mission.  For a listing of what God has done through our families and the Annual Fund, please visit our 

website (http://www.wakechristianacademy.com/support/annual-fund/)  

  

The Annual Fund is the most efficient and practical way for our school to raise the funds necessary to accomplish 

small and medium-sized capital projects. These projects are generally able to immediately impact our students.  

Additionally, we only move forward with projects if we are able to accomplish them without taking on debt. This 

allows the school to progress while keeping a sound financial foundation.   

   

We are excited about the 2016-2017 Annual Fund Initiatives recommended by our staff and approved by our 

Board of Directors: 

  

●   Large 42 Passenger Activity Bus                                                     $100,000 

●   Furniture in Primary Building                                                              $15,000 

●   Acoustical Improvements in Auditorium                                           $12,000 

●   Classroom Sets of iPads (K-2)                                                                  $9,600 (per classroom, set of 24) 

  

Your generous, tax-deductible gift to the Annual Fund will provide funding for these initiatives that tuition alone 

cannot cover. Would you prayerfully consider partnering with Wake Christian Academy to accomplish the 

initiatives? 

 

As you pray and consider participating in this year’s Annual Fund, please keep in mind that we are not only 

building for today, but also for tomorrow. The families that founded our school 50 years ago built a great school 

that we continue to enjoy today, and it is our responsibility to continue building to prepare for the next generation 

of students. Our prayer is that we will continue to fulfill our mission for the Lord Jesus Christ until He returns. May 

God bless you and your family. 

  

In Christ, 

 
Mike Woods 

Head of School 
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